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Axe Lake Road Bridge: 

Closing date for this tender is July 23rd.  A report with the recommendation will be prepared for 

the August 5th meeting. 

 

Little Falls Road Bridge: 

The design work is complete and the tender prepared.  It will be included as an addendum to the 

Axe Lake Road Bridge. 

 

Construction Waste: 

The bins were installed mid June and as of July 9th, there have been 3 bins filled and removed 

from the Landfill Site.  The trial period is for five bins.  As we have not received an invoice yet for 

these bins, the expense of this trial period is unknown.  Monthly rental is $150, per trip fee is 

$350 and $190 per tonne of material.  The revenue has generated approximately $1,045 for this 

time period.  This seems to be a successful pilot project so far.  It is recommended that it continue 

until the end of season to allow for a Revenue vs Expense report to be prepared. 

 

Draft Parking Bylaw: 

A draft bylaw has been included for council’s consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 


